
Delapre Primary School 
  Safeguarding and Well-Being Update         Spring Term -  January 2023 

 

If you are worried about a child’s safety 
please do not hesitate to contact any of 
the Designated Safeguarding Leads 
straight away. 

The following members of staff are         
Designated Safeguarding Leads for 
Delapre Primary School: 

○ Mr Portrey 

○ Mrs Furniss (Family Support Officer) 

○ Mrs Leivers 

○ Mr Fisher 

They can be contacted via the school   
number 01604 761456 or email -  

Safeguarding@delapre.northants.sch.uk 

 

For a copy of our school’s  Safeguarding 
and Child Protection 2022 policy, please 

visit our school website. 

 

 

WHO TO CONTACT IF YOU 
HAVE A CONCERN ABOUT A 

CHILD 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Next week is Children's Mental Health Week with a theme of 
‘Let’s Connect’.  As a school we will be taking part in various   
activities and all the children will be introduced to this in their    
assemblies, please take the opportunity to speak to your child 
about what they have learnt in the week.  You will find some top 
tips on meaningful connections on the next page. 

 

Please remember that if you are struggling with food, there is 
support available.  Have a look through the directory of where 
you are able to go and we will be happy to support you with a  
referral. 

Reporting concerns 

If you suspect a child is being abused, or is in danger of being 
abused, please contact a Designated Safeguarding Lead, or any 

member of staff. You can also contact the Multi Agency            
Safeguarding Hub (MASH) on  

0300 126 7000 

If a child is in danger, call the police immediately on 999 

 







 

Please see below the list of places where you are able to get support with food.  Where it states you 
need a referral, please contact Mrs Furniss at school on sfurniss@delapre.northants.sch.uk or             

telephone on 01604 761456 

           All requests will be treated in confidence. 
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